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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
IN RELATION TO DISCUSSION ON STRATEGIC COOPERATION

This announcement is made by Lvji Technology Holdings Inc. (the “Company”, together with 
its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis.

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of the Company hereby announces that on 
December 27, 2023, the Company engaged in negotiation with potential investment institutions 
in the Middle East in respect of the matters of strategic investment. Pursuant to the Listing 
Rules, once the strategic cooperation materializes, it may constitute a notifiable transaction of 
the Company.

As at the date of this announcement, the Company has yet to enter into any formal or 
legal binding agreements in relation to the strategic cooperation. The Company will make 
further announcement(s) as and when necessary in compliance with the requirements of the 
Listing Rules and applicable laws. As the strategic cooperation may or may not proceed, 
shareholders and potential investors of the Company shall exercise caution when dealing 
in the shares of the Company.
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